
 
 
 Room 11 Newsletter                    Week of Dec. 17-21  
 
Dear Room 11 Parents, 
 
I would like to give a huge shout out to all of you that have been volunteering in the classroom in  
2018. We just couldn’t do it without you!  
 
Our Park School Winter Assembly is on Wednesday this week from 8:30-9:30 AM. The first grade  
is not performing but you are more than welcome to join us in the auditorium for the fun. We also  
have our Monday morning assembly tomorrow at 8:30 AM. Reminder: If you are late, go to the  
office to check in, then find us in the auditorium. 
 
We had a wonderful time last week studying the music and characters of The Nutcracker ballet  
by Tchaikovsky. This week, Reagan Shaffer (3rd grade) and her mom, Kristi, will be visiting us to 
share about ballet. They are bringing their pointe shoes! Kristi used to perform and was in The 
Nutcracker. 
 
We also had a lovely celebration and performance on Santa Lucia Day last Thursday by Tomas  
and his sister, Pili (5th gr.), with the support of their mom, Allison Ponce de Leon (Mrs. PDL).  
 
Please find time to read with your child during the holiday break. This is also a nice time to practice  
writing skills with holiday cards, letters and thank you notes!  
 
Thank you all and Happy Holidays! 
Ro 
 
Volunteers This Week 
W      Library 9:55-10:50     Matt Hollander 
TH Art 9:55-10:50 (A Group) Juliette Bartlett 
 
On the Calendar  
Wed., Dec. 19  Winter Assembly, auditorium 8:30-9:30 
Dec. 24-Jan. 4  Winter Break 
Mon., Jan. 7, 2019  Return to school  
Tue., Jan. 15   Family Game Night, auditorium 5:30-7:00  
Mon., Jan. 21   No School - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
Wed., Feb. 6   100th Day of School 
Feb. 18-22   Mid-Winter Break  
Thu., Feb. 28   Math Night 
Tue., Mar. 5   Field Trip-Tiburon Marsh on Ring Mnt. (creek restoration) 10:30-12:30 
 
Sight Words: its, who, now, people, my (review) 


